
Headteacher's News

This week, I have been impressed with the
enthusiasm and engagement shown in our
multi-skills sport sessions, led by Gaz, our sports
coach. A reminder that school offers a range
of after-school clubs—please contact us if
you’re interested.

Some of our children enjoyed a trip to Kirkstall
for ten-pin bowling, while Year 6 participated
in a Holocaust workshop. I received excellent
feedback from the visitor, who was impressed
with the class’s attitude and maturity.

In sports, the Year 5/6 Sportshall Athletics
team delivered another fantastic
performance this week—well done to all
involved!

We’ve also had our first planning meeting for
the Christmas Carol event, on Wednesday
11th December, which will have stalls, santa,
a tombola, and festive singing. A big thank
you to Di Greenwood and our new PTA
members for their work in planning this event.
If you’d like to get involved, please speak to
Di for more information.

Parent Coffee Morning
As part of our commitment to supporting the
wellbeing of our school community, we are
delighted to invite you to MindMate
Parent/Carer Coffee Morning on Thursday,
28th November 2024. We’ve had a good
response so far. Do come along if you are
interested.
Parent.Carer Coffee Morning with MMST.docx

Well done to our stars of the week!

Year 1: Daisy Cooper
Year 2: Charlotte Bartram
Year 3: Darcy Mckinley
Year 4: Zakaria Beladjal
Year 5: Molly Bartram
Year 6: Max Prentice

Our Value for this half term is Politeness

This week, we focused on Road Safety Week
during our assembly. We discussed the
importance of staying safe on the roads,
including key tips for crossing safely, being
visible, and staying alert near traffic. Students
were encouraged to think about how they
can play their part in keeping themselves
and others safe.

Attendance

Year 1 have the highest attendance across
school this week. Well done!

Reception: 93.7%
Year 1: 98.4%
Year 2: 98%
Year 3: 94.3%
Year 4: 93.7%
Year 5: 91.7%
Year 6: 95.3%
Whole school attendance this week: 95%
________________________________________________

https://docs.google.com/document/d/17LF8XQ4CsYWTBrtnJtpfAOGjuEPivGnN/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=102872425482522740360&rtpof=true&sd=true


Dates for Your Diary

19th November: Y5/6 Sportshall Athletics
25th November: Road Safety Day
26th November: Y3/4 Girls Football
Competition
26th November: Winter Voices Concert
11th De Christmas Carol Event (PTA event)
4th December: Non uniform/bring a
colour gift day
16th December: Lower KS2 & KS1
Christmas Play
17th December (AM): Reception Nativity
17th December: Choir at St Johns
Luncheon Club
17th December: Nursery Sparkle Time
18th December: Church Service &
Christmas Dinner
20th December: Christmas Panto

Bramley Baths is crowdfunding to help
repair the school roof. Supporting this
initiative would be a fantastic way to.

See link below:
Bramely Baths Fundraising.pdf

Sports News Link:
Stanningley sports news

https://drive.google.com/file/d/16t927TCrz4IEkE_e1Jx6gH0I54RBSSZ_/view?usp=sharing
https://www.stanningleyprimary.com/page.php?id=5604

